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Welcome to the Week 3 wrap up! A great week here at Paterson, our executive team have had a sneak peak at our preliminary 

NAPLAN results and it is wonderful to see our school performing strongly, a credit to the efforts of our students and the quality 

teaching in our classrooms! 

Last Friday, a team of 36 students represented our school at the Maitland Zone Athletics Carnival. We were lucky to have beautiful 

weather on the day and it was amazing to see our students compete to such a high standard. Every student should be extremely 

proud of their efforts with everyone putting in their best efforts and showing lots of great sportsmanship. I felt great pride as our 

students cheered their peers down the track, not missing a single competitor! A big thanks to all the parents who supported their 

children and our school on the day. Thanks to Mr Lowrey for supporting and organising our students. Lastly, a big shoutout to            

Jacob G, Harriet B, Cody K, Eve K and Lucas M who have all qualified for the Hunter Regional Athletics Carnival, a huge effort to have 

so many students going to Regional from our small, but mighty school! 

Our major P&C Raffle will be drawn this afternoon at 2:45pm! It is so exiting to be drawing the winners of 3 great prizes including a 

Dune Buggy, garden pruner and voucher to Paterson Butchery.  A big shoutout to our sponsors, Paterson Butcher and Stockers & 

Partridge and our amazing P&C for your hard work in promoting and selling the tickets, for transporting the buggy around, for 

developing innovative ways to sell more and for selling tickets all day at the Zone Carnival. Thank you to all families and community 

for purchasing tickets in the raffle, the money raised is supporting our school to purchase new playground equipment.  

Good luck to our Debating Teams, who are taking on both Seaham teams next Thursday! Thank you Ms Baker for supporting our 

teams and organising the events. In Week 6, we have 

students from primary representing our school at the 

zone public speaking competition—we wish 

everyone the best of luck! 

Lastly, today we held our Crazy Hair Day, raising 

money for Cystic Fibrosis. I have not stopped smiling 

all day, seeing the crazy dos of both students and 

teachers. Not only did our students and staff support 

this day, but Paterson Butchery have also joined in 

with our school to support this excellent fundraiser. 

Thanks Paterson Butchery and thank you to all of 

our students! Our school has raised $337.00. 

Have a great week, 

Mr Lindsell  

Principal 
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Paterson Public School is participating in the Out of the Box Cardboard Challenge.                                           

We are asking  for donations of cardboard boxes of any size. 

If you have any boxes please send them in with your child to the school’s office. 

Let the creations begin! 

 

CRAZY HAIR DAY at PATERSON PUBLIC SCHOOL 



Happy Primary Principal Day Mr Lindsell 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A few words that the lovely staff and students of Paterson Public School                                                 

used to describe you. 
 

From the staff, students and community. 
 











5.45 



Paterson Public School 

Uniform Order 
 

 

Name:       Class:    Date: 

Item Price Size  Qty Total 
Boys Cargo Shorts (4-16) $22    

Boys Cargo Shorts (S,M,L) $27    

Girls Navy Shorts (4-16) $22    

Unisex Sport Short (4-16) $18    

Unisex Sport Short (S,M,L) $20    

Unisex Long Cargo (4-16) $26    

Polo Shirt (4-16) $25    

Long Sleeve Rugby (4-16) $35    

Fleecy Zip jacket (4-16) $30    

Microfibre Sport jacket (4-16) $30    

School Bucket Hat (S/M. M/L, L/XL) $15    

Lunch Bag $9    

Total Paid   Cheque/

Cash/online $ 

Online Receipt No: 

Orders can be placed on any day at the office and will generally filled by the following week. Items will 

be delivered to your child in the classroom. For new parents we will phone when they are available for 

collection. Orders forms are available at the office. Parents have the option to make a direct payment 

to the P&C bank account or by cash or cheque made payable to Paterson School P&C and delivered to 

the school office. Orders will only be filled once payment has been made. 

Any queries should be directed via email to karen@bowelidbury.com.au or 0417205675 

BANK DETAILS FOR P&C  BSB: 062-813    Account Number: 00905893     Reference: your child’s full 


